
NATIONAL AQUEOUS CORPORATION 
P.O. Box 1244 

New York, NY  10113-1244 
 
 
 

 
       November 19, 2010 
 
 
 
Jaclyn A. Brilling, Esq. 
Secretary to the Commission 
NYS Department of Public Service 
3 Empire State Plaza 
Albany, NY 12233-1350 
 
 Re:  Case 09-W-0579 - National Aqueous Corporation – Compliance Filing 
 
Dear Secretary Brilling: 
 
 Attached is Supplement No. 11 to P.S.C. No. 1 – Water which cancels Leaf 12, 
Revision 3 in compliance with Commission Order issued November 18, 2010 in the above 
referenced case.  Also, attached is a further revision, Leaf 12, Revision 4, Superseding Revision 
3, to become effective on short notice, November 28, 2010 to P.S.C. No. 1 – Water as directed in 
same Commission Order. 
      Sincerely, 
      
 
      James Barry, President 
      National Aqueous Corporation 
 
Enc. 
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